
                    
 

            Town of Halfmoon 
 2014 Zoning Review Committee 

       Halfmoon Town Hall 
                                                7:00 P.M. 
                                           September 18, 2014 

Summary Meeting Notes 
 

Attendance:  Committee Members (voting):, Eli Taub, Fred Bahr, Brenda LaMere, Wayne Allen; 
Committee Members (non-voting):  Jim Bold, Jeff Burdyl, Jason Dell; Town Board/Staff:, Paul 
Hotaling, Paul Marlow, Michael Bianchino 
 
P. Marlow opened the meeting by requesting approval of the 8/21/2014 summary meeting notes.  
Approved – unanimous. 
 
Mr. Marlow began the meeting by explain to the Committee that they should consider going 
through the triage chart, point by point and evaluating each item to see what the Committee feels 
needs more discussion and which items may be ready to submit to the Town Board.  The 
Committee agreed that this would be the best approach, as to not confuse things they have 
previously agreed on with things they wanted to continue to discuss.  The Committee felt as if it 
was time to begin to finalize points and start to put together an initial proposal of their 
recommended changes to the Code for review and consideration of the Town Board. 
 
The Committee spent the duration of the meeting going through the triage chart and addressing 
each issue, in an effort to eliminate items that no longer needed discussion.  The Committee 
reviewed all items on the agenda and came to a consensus on each point. 
 
A copy of the updated triage chart as well as completed points is available on file at the Planning 
Department. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM.   The next meeting will be Thursday, October 16, 2014 at 7:00 
PM. 
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